
Per  the  Pennsylvania
Department of Environmental
Protection  (PADEP),
Westmoreland  Sanitary
Landfill, LLC. – Sanitary Landfill
herein  provides  public
notification of the submittal of
a  Minor  Permit  Modification
Application  to  the  PADEP,
Southwest  Regional  Office
located  in  Pittsburgh,
Pennsylvania. This application
proposes  a  trial  project  will
allow the facility  to  improve
the quality of leachate through
pre-treatment  methods  prior
to  being  sent  offsite  for
disposal.  Please,  note  this
application does not  change
the ultimate disposal method
which  is  offsite  to  an
appropriately  treatment
facility.   Copies  of  the
application will be available for
review  during  normal
business hours at the PADEP's
office,  400  Waterfront  Drive,
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania
15222-4745. Fees for copying
may be charged by the PADEP.
Copies of the application will
be  submitted  to  Rostraver
Township and Westmoreland
County offices by the PADEP.


